
Year 6 Newsletter 

Summer 2 

We hope the children have had a fantastic half term and are ready for their final few 

weeks at Clapgate. We are looking forward to making the end of primary school  

memorable. 

This half term we will be learning about our local area in geography, Harry Potter in 

writing, pilgrimage in RE and living things and their habitat in science. Throughout the 

half term, children will also continue with music and outdoor learning. 

This half term your child will be taught by class teachers (Miss Brennan, Miss Holmes 

and Mrs Watson) alongside our teaching assistants - Mrs Stevens and Mr Robins. 

Miss Webster (art teacher) and Mrs Clark (PE teacher) will also be covering lessons . 

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact us on our school email or ring 

the school office. 

W e l c o m e 

This half term we will: 

• Learn about our local area.  

• Read and analyse a variety of rich texts in 
guided reading.  

• Read The Boy Who Made Everyone Laugh as 
our class novel.   

• Recite and perform Ozymandias by Percy 
Bysshe Shelley.  

• Apply our mathematical skills to a real life 
scenario. 

• Learn how to play basketball accurately. 

• Understand how to keep ourselves safe online. 

• Learn how to use a Micro:Bit in computing. 

• Find out more about WW2 in French.  

• Listen to and discuss genres of music.  

• Understand living things and their habitat in 
science.  

• Learn how we are changing as we grow up.  

You can support your child by: 

Key Information 

 

• P.E is on Tuesday and Thursday for 

6LB and Tuesday for 6NH. Please make 

sure your child is wearing the correct 

P.E kit (please see our uniform policy). 

• Graduation - Friday 11th July  

• Leavers Party - Friday 11th July 

• Shirt signing -  Friday 18th July 

• Last day of term - Tuesday 22nd July  

 

 

• Ensuring that the SATs revision booklets are 

completed and returned every Thursday along 

with their spellings. 

• Reminding them to read for at least 1 hour 

across the week.  

• Ensuring the reading records are completed 

and books bags are returned every Thursday. 

• Making sure the children understand how 

important it is to be at school, on time, every 

day.  


